

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

BETHESDA 14, MD.

ATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH

JUN 8 1962

June 6, 1962

Dr. C. A. Elvehjem President The University of Wisconsin Medison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Dr. Elvehjem:

I have received your letter of May 31, 1962 relative to your request for consideration of a possible institutional patent agreement with the University of Wisconsin. The material you submitted is now being reviewed in the Office of the Surgeon General.

Please be assured we will advise you as soon as we know the decision reached on your request.

Sincerely yours,

(Miss) Katharine A. Parent

Special Assistant to the Chief Division of Research Grants

Experie of the letter to: A. W. Peterson Harr Ross / John Hillard